
  

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

On May 20, 2005 the Board received an application from Newfoundland Power Inc. (“NP”) to 

revise its Contribution in Aid of Construction (“CIAC”) Policies for domestic and general service 

customers. These policies apply to individuals and companies where the cost of line extensions or 

upgrades required to provide electrical service exceeds the normal utility investment, requiring the 

customer to pay a portion of the capital cost in order to obtain service. The outcome of this 

application may impact customers of both Newfoundland Power Inc. and Newfoundland and 

Labrador Hydro.  

 

Copies of relevant documents, including the application and accompanying report 2005 CIAC Policy 

Review, are available as follows: 

1.   From Newfoundland Power Inc.’s regional offices throughout the Province; 

2.  By contacting the Board Secretary as detailed below; or  

3. On the Board’s website www.pub.nl.ca.   

 

The Board is inviting written comments on the proposed changes to the CIAC policies.   Written 

submissions should clearly state any issues or concerns and include supporting documentation where 

appropriate.  The Board will receive submissions until close of business Friday, June 10, 2005.   

 

All correspondence and requests for further information should be addressed to the Board Secretary as set 

out below:  

Office:  Suite E210, Prince Charles Building, 120 Torbay Road, St. John’s 
By mail: P.O. Box 21040, St. John’s, NL, A1A 5B2 
By telephone: 709-726-8600; 1-866-782-0006 (toll free) 
By facsimile: 709-726-9604 
By e-mail: ito@pub.nl.ca. 
 

Dated at St. John’s, Newfoundland and Labrador, this 26th day of May 2005. 

 

Cheryl Blundon 
Board Secretary 
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